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CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.
As a senior who recently retired and on a fixed income , I am disappointed you are considering
eliminating my annual camping pass. I have enjoyed using my pass and this will be a financial
impact on me. I have family that enjoys the parks also. My brother routinely camps in KOA
camp grounds and can afford to do so. I simply cannot camp with them when they stay there at
$50.00 per night. I also have a small boat and I hope your increases are reasonable for annual
fees. 
My concerns are not mine alone. As senior friends and family will simply not be able to get
out very often.
 I hope your considered increases and dropping the annual senior citizen passes are not yet
decided and respectfully ask you to reconsider. 

I am saddened by these increases .

Please reconsider your position.

Thank you
Jeffrey goen
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